
 
Blind Shady Road Association Meeting Minutes 

 
May 21, 2022 

 
 
 
 
The Blind Shady Road Association meeting began at 11:05 AM conducted at Paul Castiglioni’s house due 
to a scheduling conflict with the usual meeting place, the Fire House across from Mother Truckers. 
 
Meeting began at 11:05AM 
 
Those in attendance:  Letty and Gary Cole, Kevin Mitchell, Bob, Clampitt, Paul Castiglioni, Mike Johnson, 
Jeffery Susersky, Wayne and Pat Smith, Paul and Susan Osicka. 
 
Discussion about forming a committee to review the by-laws.   Jeffery, Gary and Wayne formed the 
committee to look over the by-laws.  They will look it over and get back to the Association at the next 
meeting with their findings. 
 
Road Maintenance Report:  Not much work was done this year due to the lack of rain.  We did put in a 
10” culvert at the bottom of “Katie’s Hill.”  The next culvert that needs to be replaced is near the 
“Farm.”  (On the straightaway just before turning the corner by the Farm).   The culvert at Blind Shady 
and Purdon may need replacing.  Further investigation needs to be done to see if replacing is necessary. 
 
Financial Report:  Refer to enclosed Financial Report.   
 
New Business 
 

• Safety concerns about the culvert at the bottom of Jackson’s driveway.   
• Repair the culvert at Blind Shady and Purdon. 
• Looking into forming a group to organize fire safety on Blind Shady, Wild Fern and Blind Shady. 

 
Election of Officers 
 
No offers.  Paul will continue to be president and Pat will continue to be secretary/treasurer.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at: 1:15PM 
 

 
 
 
Pat Smith, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


